
McGill University
MONTREAL

Faculty of Arts 
Department of Philosophy Feb.18,1932

hy dear Professor Hatcher:-

There is a discrepancy between the 

announcement of the hours for Philosophy 5 in the Càlendar and the 

Schedule,the e±istence of which I had forgotten. The hours stated 

in the Announcement are Tuesday and Thursday 4-6; in the Schedule it 

was printed by accident Monday and Wednesday same hour. I should like 

the Tuesday and Thursday dates.

I regret adding anything more to your

correspondence in connection with this Schedule;but take comfort in the 

fact that the change desired will not he hard to make for that time of 

the day.

Yours faithful.lv


